
Due to Unforeseen Circumstances, the 
Book Sale scheduled for this Saturday 
Nov 2nd will be Postponed until Spring. 

We apologize for any inconvenience 
and appreciate your understanding.  

Individuals who were wanting to Simply 
make a donation to the library book fund 

may do so at any time !


